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Website Update

Google Sites, which our website is housed on, is being changed to a new look and platform. 
With this change we will need to revamp our website and move everything to a new platform. 
Dave and Janee have been researching how best to do this and we have settled on utilizing 
School Blocks to assist them with the new design and migration of content from the previous 
site. 

High School Mathematics Curriculum

We have purchased new math textbooks and an online curriculum component for Algebra 1, 
Geometry, Algebra 2, and consumer math. The HHS math team was able to do a mini pilot of 
the curriculum and we have received very positive feedback thus far. The new curriculum will 
allow students to access the complete textbook online as well as providing engaging, interactive 
content and practice. 


